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2nd  February 2021 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

Re: Boosters and tutoring during lockdown 

We hope you are all safe and well and your child/ren are accessing the remote teaching and 
learning every weekday. During the last few weeks of national lockdown together with the 
March 2020 lockdown, pupils have missed out on valuable opportunities to learn alongside 
their friends – the way pupils learn best. Our aim at LFPA is to provide our pupils with the 
best possible education, which enables them to fulfil their potential and be prepared for 
the challenges that lie ahead.  

As part of our commitment and school ethos, we are running boosters and tutoring sessions 
for target pupils, starting Monday 8th February. The extra lessons will cover reading 
comprehension skills and arithmetic, specific gaps in mathematical skills and knowledge and 
SPAG. 

These boosters and tutoring will take place at different times for eg 8.00-8.45 am, any time 
during the school day or in the afternoons from 1.30-3.45 pm. All target pupils will receive 
an email and letter with the form showing the days and times for their sessions. A few of 
the tutoring sessions will also learning packs to be collected from the front office. 

This is a real privilege and an excellent opportunity for your child to achieve greater success 
towards their end of year targets as well as prepare them for a good start to the next year. 
We kindly urge to ensure your child logs in to attend these very important and worthwhile 
sessions.  

Please complete and return the reply slips of the letters the teachers will be sending to you. 

Thank you for your ongoing support and co-operation. 

Yours sincerely, 

 
Ms. H.  Buttar 
Principal 

 


